Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, February 3, 2017 1:03 PM

To: Laura Flores; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Tucker, Shelly

Cc: Michael Burton; Hickert, Aaron; TButters@linnenergy.com
Subject: RE: Linn - Skelly A Battery (2R-3214) Closure Report

RE: Linn Energy * 2RP-3214
OCD concurs with BLM acceptance for closure of the above referenced release.

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state,
local laws and/or regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

81 S. First St.

Artesia NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

From: Laura Flores [mailto:lflores@diversifiedfsi.com]

Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 1:49 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal. Weaver@state.nm.us>;
Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>

Cc: Michael Burton <mburton@diversifiedfsi.com>; Hickert, Aaron <AHickert@linnenergy.com>;
TButters@linnenergy.com

Subject: Linn - Skelly A Battery (2R-3214) Closure Report

Good afternoon.

Attached is the Closure Report for the Skelly A Battery (Skelly Unit #213) (2R-3214).
Please let us know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Laura Flores

Report Writer

Environmental Department

Diversified Field Service, Inc.

206 W Snyder | Hobbs, NM 88240
Phone: 575.964.8394 | Fax: 575.964.8396






